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COUNTY COORDINATOR FOR WILDFIRE PREVENTION EFFORTS

Thank you for your proposal in response to Request for Proposals (RFP) No. 918-0712-23 County
Coordinator for Wildfire Prevention Efforts. The County has completed its evaluation of proposals.

Nevada Environmental Consulting, LLC is the apparent best-evaluated proposer the County will
consider for contract award. This notice is not an acceptance of any offer, and the County retains the

right to reject any proposal.

In accordance to the subject RFP and County law, the notice shall not create rights, interests, or
claims of entitlement in the apparent best-evaluated bidder or any vendor. No proposer shall acquire
any such right unless and until a contract is fully-signed by all appropriate County officials.

We appreciate your interest in providing services to the County of Solano and hope that you will

respond to future solicitations.

Respectfully,

Y“\Q%w\ WA Croa

Megan M. Greve
Director

Department of General Services

“Smoking is not permitted in County Buildings or around Solano County campuses. Thank you in advance for your compliance.”
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